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Merry Christmas from Reception class 

 

 

     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The countdown to Christmas has been a big topic of conversation in Reception this week. The 
children have been very eager to put pencil to paper and write their list to Santa. Everyone 
has worked hard to use their phonic knowledge to write words independently. Some of the 
ideas included: Care Bears, Monster trucks, a unicorn and even a kitten!  
 
The children have also enjoyed making a range of Christmas crafts to bring home for their 
family. 
 
We hope you all have a wonderful Christmas break and we are looking forward to welcoming 
you back in the New Year.  
 

Mrs Fiona Watford 

 


